
Subject: Help Us Improve - Participate in a 7-Question Survey on CAC Meetings 
  

In response to feedback received at the Second Avenue Subway Public 
Workshop in November, the MTA Capital Construction team and the contractors 
have been holding monthly Construction Advisory Committee (CAC) meetings 
with the community. 
  
Your feedback is important to us. Please take a moment to complete a brief 7-
question survey on the newly created CAC meetings. 
  
Survey link: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MHVZCN9 
  
Your inputs will help us improve and shape future CAC meetings. 
  
Thank you. 
  
- MTA Capital Construction 
 


